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October 15, 2024 

To: The Chicago USA Mission Center Conference 

RE: Mission Center Council Appointments 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

The Mission Center Presidency share it’s deep appreciation to all those who have been 
serving on the Mission Center Council. Their input and counsel has been instrumental in helping 
with decisions as the mission center seeks to move forward into the future.  For that reason, I 
humbly ask that the mission center show their support for the continued service of these 
individuals for a two-year term to begin January 1, 2025 and continue through December 31, 
2026. 

Teppy Dimmitt  
Roger Hintzsche  
Lisa Jauch          
Olivia Liddell     
Tami Perryman  
Julie Snethen       

Ex oficio members: 
Marketer Ash    
Craig Perryman        
Sheryl Sawyers      
Jude Vickery

The remaining 2 positions, if and when appointed, will also serve for a term to 
begin immediately and continue through December 31, 2026. 

Sincerely, 

Blake J. Smith 
For the Mission Center Presidency 


